
CERT NOTES 

                                                                       10 February 2024 

As of 5 February Dave Gregson is the new CERT Team leader, 

please contact him for any CERT team inquires. 

The new CERT storage shed has arrived and equipment will be 

moved in Tuesday 13 February at 10am. All help is appreciated 

meet at the clubhouse. 

If you have any good plastic totes with covers that you would 

like to donate to CERT please contact me 

The annual CERT picnic is being held at the fire station on 8 

March 10am. It is open to all CERT team members 

The Crowd Manager Class is set up for 20 February at 10am in 

the clubhouse. Everyone is invited to attend, please let us know 

if you want to attend. 


